
Join the Fight Against Hate: Stand Up for Love, Care, and Respect

Tue, Sep 19, 2023 at 11:59 AM

Hello Cupe Local Members,

Please find below important communication from CUPE National and CUPE Ontario. 

To CUPE staff and members,

Join us to resist anti-2SLGBTQI+ hate!

On Wednesday, September 20th right-wing groups across the country are organizing protests to spread disinformation about 2SLGBTQI+ 
people and resist trans-inclusive policies in schools.

There will be counter protests in many cities (see list).

More information:
The hateful protest is called #1MillionMarch4Children. Parents are planning to remove their children from school to attend. Over 80 locations 
have been announced as participating. You can find a list of events on the right-wing website, Blueprint for Canada.

CUPE has supported campaigns and events by Momentum, the Canadian Centre for Gender and Sexual Diversity, and the Enchante Network. 
You can add your voice to Momentum’s federal campaign to #Act4QueerSafety here and try to get Poilievre to reject the Conservative’s anti-
trans policies here. You can contact your municipal representative through CCGSD to pass 2SLGBTQI+ inclusive policies here




